
 
 

Community Events/Church Events 

 St. John Cemetery Association Annual Meeting - All are 
welcome to attend the annual meeting at 2pm today at Good 
Shepherd.  Contact Josh Pilcher at 507-573-2254. 

     Lutheran Women’s Missionary League - Spring Mission 
Gathering - Saturday, April 7th, starting at 8:30am at Trinity 
Lutheran in Northfield.  Theme is: “Depression and Suicide 
in Today’s Youth” - speaker Misty Zacharias.  For more info 
contact: connieabbe@live.com or Gloria Kenow 451-6941. 
All women and youth are welcome to attend. 

    DartBall - Mar. 8 - 7pm - Redeemer Lutheran - Owatonna.  
Contact Sharon Drache (455-0703) or Rollie Truelson (451-
7413). 

     Coffee Connections is March 6 - Join us and bring  a friend 
on Tuesday, from 7:30 – 8:30pm - Good Shepherd Social Hall. 
It  is going to be a relaxing evening, ‘hang out’ with a cup of 
coffee and conversation as we talk about faith and life, provid-

ing a safe place for questions and encouragement.  

 

 

 

To prepare for worship next week read: 
 Wednesday, March 7th – Matthew 16:21-27 

 Sunday, March 11th – Matthew 9:9-13 
 

Sunday 9:15am Bible Study - Social Hall 
 March 4 - Revelation Study - No Ordinary Letter, the 

Scroll and the Open Door - led by Larry Kunkel 

 March 11 - Revelation Study - Seven Seals followed by 
Seven Trumpet Judgments - led by Larry Kunkel 

 

Check out our Welcome Center   
 Visiting Good Shepherd? -  Pick up a welcome packet  
       and visit with the host at the center.  Thank you for  
       worshipping with us today! 

 Photos - You can have your photo added or updated for 
Good Shepherd church directory.  Stop at the  Welcome 
Center. 

 Preschool Registration forms - for 2018-2019 school year. 

 Sign up to Serve - coffee service, ushers, greeters, video 
tech and kitchen,  a commitment of once a month, no  

       experience necessary.   

 Nicaragua Missions Trip – Interested in being part of a 
short-term mission trip in August?  Applications are at the 
welcome center.  Check the World Missions kiosk in the 
gathering area for more info.  

 

Noisy Offerings Today  -  All noisy offerings for 2018 will be 
used for The Sandwich Project.  This project is part of our Ser-
vice Sunday held in late summer.   Noisy offerings are the 1st 
Sunday of each month. 
 

   
 

  News for the week of               
        March 4, 2018 

Youth Group Announcements   
 Wednesday Youth Group -  7-8:30pm - Food, games,  
friends, Bible study and you.   5th & 6th, 7th & 8th, and 9th - 12th  
grade youth groups in the Youth  Rooms.   See you there!  Contact 
Cori with questions at  yacminister@gmail.com 

       Easter Breakfast - You can sign up to work the Easter Breakfast 
by the youth room door.  This is a great opportunity to serve others 
and get to know people.  (This is not instead of worship, volunteers 
will go to 8:30am worship.) 
 

Easter Breakfast  -  Serving 7:30 & 9:30am -  Sign up in the 
Gathering Area to attend.  Come and enjoy good food and great 
fellowship.  Menu is eggs, fruit, muffins and ham. Thanks for your 
support of our youth ministry! 
 
 

Never heard of Spiritual Gifts? - It's never too late to learn  
what the Bible says about Spiritual Gifts, how to recognize them & 
discover how God is calling each of us to use our Gift(s). Thursdays 
6:30-8:00pm, March 15 - May 3rd (no class 3/29).  Book is $10.00. 
Childcare provided, if requested. Info in the Gathering Area, register 
online at goodshepherdowatonna.com or call the church office. 
 

Spiritual Gifts In Action - In your mailbox are brochures about 
spiritual gifts.  We’d like to raise awareness of spiritual gifts in our 
congregation and find a way to encourage one another.  The bro-
chures give you opportunity to bless someone in the congregation 
by letting them know you've seen them using a spiritual gift!  A sec-
ond sheet describes all the spiritual gifts so you can refresh yourself 
on what to be watching for.  This is a great way grow in your under-
standing of the Body of Christ! 
 

Flowers for Easter - The Chancel Team invites you to purchase 
flowers for Easter Sunday.  Envelopes are available in the gathering 
area to put your payment in.  Checks should be made payable to 
Good Shepherd.  Deadline to order is March 19th. You may pick up 
your plant after 10:30am worship on Easter Sunday or leave on the 
altar for the month of April.  Contact Julie Proft at 451-0284. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Lenten Family Devotions We have new Lenten 
family resources on the Kids Grow resource table 
across from the mailslots.  Grab one for your family 
to help learn about Jesus together. 

Contact Information: 
 

Pastor Mark Rosenau                         pastorrosenau@msn.com  
Pastor Greg Schlicker                         pastorschlicker@msn.com        
Youth - Cori Woltmann                      yacminister@gmail.com  
Preschool - Heather Gleason            gspreschool@msn.com  
Office - Barb Spindler                goodshepherdowatonna@msn.com      
Media - Kristi Westergaard               Kristi@GSOwatonna.com  
Music -  Kaisha Stricklin                     kaishastricklin@gmail.com 

Lenten & Easter Worship 
  

     Mar.   7    Lenten Meal & Worship  5:30pm & 6:30pm  
     Mar. 14    Lenten Meal & Worship  5:30pm & 6:30pm 
     Mar. 21    Lenten Meal & Worship        5:30pm & 6:30pm 
     Mar. 29    Maundy Thursday                  5:30pm  Traditional 
            Maundy Thursday                  7:00pm  Contemporary 
     Mar. 30    Good Friday   6:30pm    
 

         Easter - He is Risen! 
     April   1    Traditional Worship - with Communion 6:30am 
            Youth Served Breakfast   7:30am 
            Contemporary Worship with Communion 8:30am 
            Youth Served Breakfast   9:30am 

Contemporary Worship with Communion  10:30am

 

Reminder:   Daylight Saving Time begins  
on Sunday,  March 11th.  Set your clocks 
ahead one hour on Saturday night. 


